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Census Day is on Thursday 3rd October  

School Census day is incredibly  
important as it informs the local  
authority of our free school meal  
numbers which decides how much  

funding the school receives.  

The more meals that are taken on this 
day, the more funding we can secure for 
the school which can then be spent on 

education and resources provided to our 
pupils here at Brook. 

Please remember to book your child/ 
children's school lunches before the cut 

off on ParentPay.  

The menu for that day is: 

* Option 1 - Hot Dogs 

* Option 2 - Quorn Hot Dogs 

* Option 3 - Beef Burgers 

* Option 4 - Veggie Burgers 

All served with salad & chips 

Many thanks for your support  

 Help us make our coffee morning a success in aid of Macmillan! 
Whether you get your bake on or donate some cakes we will 

greatly appreciate anything at all!  Obviously we also need you to 
come along!  

Friday 27th September from 9am in Buddies 

Our school values 

Here at Brook, we understand the importance of keeping our children safe, ensuring our  
children are happy, providing them with a good education across all subjects and preparing 

them to be good citizens. To achieve this we have five school values that are very important to 
us. Please talk to your children about these values, what they mean and why they are so  

important.  

 

 

 

Do you know anyone who has a younger child?  
They may be coming 3 years old and looking for 
a nursery or if they're 4, they'll be preparing 

to choose a primary school so why not  
recommend us! We are hosting several open 

days where we invite potential parents to come 
and have a look around.  



Page 2/5 

 

 

It’s that time of year again where the foodbanks try and replenish their stock ready for the  
winter, gathering some of the vital items that they need for their food and toiletry parcels.  

Mrs Taylor will be taking the Year 3 and 4 school council members to the local foodbank on  
Thursday 17th October so we would be grateful if any donations are received before this date so 

that they are ready to take with them. Any donations are very gratefully received - thank you. 
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Parking! 

Once again, we have had numerous 
complaints from residents of Oak 
Park Road regarding the             
inconsiderate parking of our       
parents/carers at our school. We 
receive complaints most days about 
residents having their driveways 
blocked, their cars blocked in and 
frequent confrontation when they 
are asked to move or not block 
them in. 

PLEASE show respect to our    
neighbours and surrounding      
community and be mindful of where 
you park and leave your car. Please 
do not park over lines, block drives 
or block cars in.  
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We are holding a  
Scholastic Book Fair  

on 
  

Monday 7th October 
until Friday 11th  
October 2024  
(3:45 – 4:30) 

 

Please join us after 
school if you wish to 
purchase a new and  

exciting book for your 
child.  

Early Collections 
We would like to remind you that you should NOT be 

collecting your child early from the school office unless 
in exceptional circumstances. 

As you know, we are a large school and it takes time to 
be walking children to and from the office and this is 
just not manageable due to not being able to leave the 

school reception unmanned. 

Please be aware therefore, that we may not be able to 
collect your child immediately for this and you may have 

to wait a while until we are able to fetch your child. 

Please remember that all parents/carers must  
provide notice in advance and with a relevant reason 
if you are collecting your child early from school.  
Please note you will be asked to provide proof of  

appointments. 
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4HD were the highest  
attendees in KS2 and 2C 
were the highest in KS1. 

Well Done! 

Attendance % 
w/c 09/09/2024 

RB 87.31% 

RR 90.37% 

1D 98.40% 

1H 95% 

2C 99.33% 

2T 96.21% 

3F 97.67% 

3S 98% 

4HD 99.66% 

4W 96.90% 

5I 99.31% 

5SW 98.15% 

6AH 98.62% 

6E 98.62% 

School Total 96.35% 

Target  97% 

 

                                                            

                                        
Brook Buddies runs every morning and evening. Why not join us for  

breakfast or some after school fun?  Our session times & prices are 
below:       

                                                                                                                             
Breakfast club: 

8:00am–8:45am - £3.50 

Afterschool club: 

Full session 3:20pm–5:45pm - £8.00 

All bookings must be made by Thursday of the week  
before you require childcare.  

 
Please note: (Summary from Brook School policy)                                                                              

Our closing time is 5:45 - if you do not collect your child on 
time, you will receive a £10 fine and if this happens 3 times 

your child’s place can be forfeited.  

Please could we remind parents that if you do not require your 
child’s place in breakfast or after school club, PLEASE cancel the 
space! We have been very busy since returning to school and have 

had children not being able to book.  
 

This week in Buddies we have been outdoors lots! We have  
harvested some fruit and vegetables from the garden and we have 

enjoyed the carrots and tomatoes for snack.  

 


